

Our Lady's Catholic Primary School

Newsletter - 24th February, 2020



Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome back to school— I hope you had a lovely half-term break with your families. This Wednesday is Ash Wednesday, which marks the beginning of Lent. Mass will be celebrated in school at 10.45— you are all welcome to join us. During Lent we will be praying, fasting and giving money to charity.

Events this week

Monday	Donkey Sanctuary visit for a small group
Tuesday	Governors sub-committee meeting (pm)
Wednesday	Mass for Ash Wednesday—10.45— all welcome
Thursday	8.15– Credit Union open for savers– new savers welcome Dance lessons for all classes
Friday	9.05am- Praise assembly- all welcome Year 2 Great Fire Of London themed day LUFC football for Years 5 and 6 after school

DANCE LESSONS

This half-term we have paid for Nicola Booth from Leeds Rhinestones to teach dance lessons to all classes each Thursday. The children really love the lessons and Nicola is a great teacher. Children can come to school in their white PE T-shirt with their school jumper on top and a pair of black jogging bottoms or leggings. They must still wear their black school shoes. Thank you.

CONFIRMATION 2020

The group of children in Year 6 have now completed their 12 lessons in preparation for receiving the

Sacrament Of Confirmation after Easter.

They were a great group to work with and I know they are excited for their special occasion.

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org















	Certificate winners	Attendance
Reception	Marcie-Rai Smith-Ramsden and Aidan Makawa	Best attendance-
		Year 2
Year 1	Harvey Lockridge and Olivia Smith	98.7 %
Year 2	Christopher Marcathey and Myah Dean	Well done !
Year 3	Madisyn McDonagh and Frankie Dyer	
Year 4	Charley Cooper and Leon Wylezinski	100%
Year 5	Lexie Clarke and Sienna Ducasse	Award Award
Year 6	Kaiden Smith and Isabelle Casey	

GREAT FIRE OF LONDON

Year 2 children are really excited for their History themed day this Friday. They have been learning all about The Great fire Of London and can't wait to make Tudor houses and take part in the workshops in class.

CREDIT UNION SAVINGS CLUB

Our savings club is open for savers every Thursday morning from 8.30–8.55 am.

All children are invited to join the Credit Union and become regular savers.

If you would like to become a member, please call in on a Thursday to complete the paperwork and register. We need to increase the number of regular savers to ensure that our Credit Union club can stay open. Thank you.

<u>PE KITS</u>- all children should have a white T-shirt, black shorts and pumps in school for indoor PE lessons and black jogging bottoms and a black sweatshirt for outdoors. Thanks.

Wearing pumps in school-

We have had new carpets fitting in the corridors throughout school during half-term, to make the environment brighter and much improved. Therefore, all children will need to have a pair of pumps to wear in school during the day. Thank you.

Pumps are available to order on ScoPay.

PARISH LUNCHEON CLUB

A group of children from Years 3 and 4 visited our Parish luncheon club before half-term. The y met with the elderly parishioners and sang a selection of songs to them. As always, it was a pleasure to visit and the parishioners enjoyed singing along and chatting to the children.

We will visit again this half-term with a different group of children.

I hope you all have a lovely week .

God Bless Mrs Flaherty **Head Teacher**